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8 June, 2016 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 

The Hon the Chief Minister has given notice on 8th June 2016 that he proposes to move the 
following motion at the next meeting of Parliament: 
 
 

“This House: 
  

RECALLS that the Commission on Democratic and Parliamentary Reform reported to 
Parliament in January 2013; 

  
NOTES that the members of that Commission were The Hon A J Canepa GMH, OBE, 
MP (Chair), Mr C Gomez, The Hon G Mascarenhas, Mr R Vasquez QC and The Hon F 
Vinet; 

  
FURTHER NOTES the unanimously expressed view of the Commission that “there is 
no need to establish a General Purpose Standing Committee nor a Public Accounts 
Committee, given that Opposition Members have every opportunity to examine 
Government expenditure in detail as well as debating the report from the Principal 
Auditor on the Government accounts for every financial year; 

  
HEREBY endorses the view expressed by the Commission on Democratic and 
Parliamentary Reform.” 

 
 
 

 

Paul E Martinez 
Clerk to the Parliament 
 


